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Important Dates – Note These in Your 

Calendars! 

 

Fri 25 Oct Hawkes Bay Anniversary Day 

Mon 28 Oct Labour Day 

Thurs 31 Oct School Disco 

Mon 4 Nov Year 6 Camp week 

Tues 5 Nov Junior Cross Country 

Tues 5 Nov Manaaki Y5 Aquarium Visit 

Thurs 7 Nov Manawanui Y5 Aquarium Visit 

Wed 4 Dec Celebration Conferences 

Thurs 5 Dec Year 6 Leavers Dinner 

Fri 6 Dec Road Patrollers Fun Day 

Wed 11 Dec  End of Year Assembly  

Thurs 12 Dec Last Day of Term  

 

Mon 3 Feb 2020 School Year Begins 

  

 

 

Term Four Fundraiser - Reminder 

Did you get your order form?! 

Have you remembered to order your personalised 

calendars, cards, diaries, mouse mats and sketch 

pads?! 

Our children have produced some beautiful artwork for 

this fundraiser. These make unique Christmas gifts for 

family and friends. They are perfect also for posting 

overseas.  The prices are: 

Calendar $13 Cards (pack of 5)  $14 

Diaries  $18 Mouse Mats $15 

Sketch Pads $15 

 

A reminder that the last day for orders is this Tuesday 

29 October. 

 

Reminder - New Enrolments for 2020 

Please help us with our planning by letting us know 

of any new children who will be enrolling at 

Onekawa School in 2020. If you know of any new 

enrolments, please come to the office and tell Mrs 

Blackman. 

Kapa Haka Group – Napier City Performance 

 

 

 

 

Our Kapa Haka group performed at the top of Emerson 

Street on Monday.  A large cruise ship was due in but 

unfortunately could not enter port because of high seas.  

Despite that, our children performed in front of many 

whanau and members of the public. Two tourists from the 

Netherlands spoke to me afterwards saying how the 

performance was a highlight of their visit to New Zealand. 

Well done children! Ka mau te wehi! Tumeke! Tino pai! 

 

Our Kapa Haka group have their final performance for the 

year this coming Wednesday 30 October at 1:30pm, in the 

school hall.  You are all very welcome to attend   

 

 

 

 

 

School App Update:  We now have 627 users on our school 

app!  Important Reminder: When your child(ren) 

participates in a new sport or activity, please remember to 

subscribe to it on the app so you get the specific updates. 

Temporary School Signage: We have now 

installed our new signage on Kennedy Road and 

it is looking much tidier. Check it out below! 


